
 
 

 

 

December 3, 2024 

 

Public Notice – Council Operations over the Christmas New Year period  

 

Between Christmas and New Year, the Wilcannia Council building and Menindee Rural 
Transaction Centre will be closed from Monday 23 December and will re-open on 
Monday 6 January at 9am.  
 
The Wilcannia Post Office/ Service NSW agency and Ivanhoe Multi Service Outlet/ Post 
Office will only be closed on the public holidays.  
 
During the closure Council will be contactable by phone for emergency situations:  
08 8083 8900. Essential services will continue during the Christmas New Year period break.  
 
The Council Staff Christmas lunch will be held on Thursday 12 December. On this day the 
Wilcannia and Menindee offices will be closed for the day. The Wilcannia and Ivanhoe 
Post Offices will remain open as usual.  
 
Ends. 

 
 
 
Regards 
 
Greg Hill 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 


